
101 Extraordinary, Everyday Miracles 

 

 

Copyright © April, 2006, by Kim Loftis.  All Rights Reserved. 

http://www.kimloftis.com

828-675-9859 

Kim@KimLoftis.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing and distributing of this document is encouraged!  Please pass it on to all whom 
you feel would find it inspiring.  This document may not be changed, edited or altered in 
any way, and my contact information and the copyright notice must be left in tact.  Thank 
you, and enjoy! 

http://www.kimloftis.com/


Introduction 

This document was written as a tribute and testament to the blessings of extraordinary, 
everyday miracles.  So often when one thinks of a miracle, we remember stories of Jesus 
turning water into wine and rising from the dead.  We think of those who have recovered 
from life-threatening illnesses or injuries.  And we may even recall those “lucky” souls 
who win millions of dollars in state lotteries. 
 
Certainly, all these are indeed, miraculous events.  But miracles are more than the big 
things that we may first think of when we hear the magical word, “miracle.”  Miracles are 
the little occurrences that happen everyday, right under our very noses.  Miracles happen 
in our homes, in our backyards, and in our hearts and lives.  All of us experience 
miracles, each and every day, even if we do not view them as such.  Miracles are 
everywhere, for everyone to experience and be blessed by. 
 
I have written this document as a constant reminder to myself, and to you, of the many 
extraordinary, everyday miracles that are all around us.  I hope these beautiful “little” 
miracles make you more aware of just how blessed we all truly are.  As you read, I 
encourage you to reflect on the little miracles in your own life.  Even at the seemingly 
hopeless times, when things may seem at their worst, miracles are still there for us, just 
waiting to be recognized.  They are blessings for us, beacons in the darkness, and 
lighthouses in the storms of our lives.  Always, no matter where you are in your life at 
this moment, remember… you are deeply, boundlessly loved! 
 
Expect a miracle! 
 
All My Love, 
Kim Loftis 
http://www.kimloftis.com
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101 Extraordinary, Everyday Miracles 

1. Awakening each day to experience more of life on Mother Earth. 

2. Experiencing the beauty and magic of a sunrise. 

3. The smell of freshly baked bread, cakes, or other favorite goodies. 

4. The sight of fresh morning dew, sparkling on grass. 

5. The sweet melody of a bird’s song. 

6. The feel of soft cotton, smooth silk, or some other favorite fabric, against your 

skin. 

7. The feel of a revitalizing shower or bath. 

8. The taste of strong hot coffee, tea, or another favorite beverage. 

9. The ability to laugh, and the joyous way laughter makes you feel. 

10. The sound of another’s laughter. 

11. The smile of a friend, family member, or coworker. 

12. The security of a job. 

13. The loving support of family or friends. 

14. The sun shining brightly on your face. 

15. A kind word. 

16. A friendly wave. 

17. The convenience of computers, pencils and pencil sharpeners, paper and other 

appliances that we so often take for granted in our everyday lives. 

18. The pleasant surprise of an unexpected phone call or visit. 

19. The sight of flowers blooming. 

20. The smell of freshly mowed grass. 



21. Wishing on a star. 

22. Spending time with a special someone. 

23. A conversation with someone you love. 

24. An unexpected complement. 

25. The sight of a well-loved photograph. 

26. Hearing a familiar and beloved term of affection. 

27. Holding hands with someone you love. 

28. Playing with a beloved pet. 

29. Talking with a beloved child. 

30. Finding an extra $10 in your purse, pocket or briefcase that you had no idea was 

there. 

31. A favorite song or piece of music coming on the radio unexpectedly. 

32. A supportive shoulder to cry on. 

33. A listening ear. 

34. A snug house or apartment to live in. 

35. A car or some other form of transportation to get you where you need to go. 

36. Good roads to drive on. 

37. A warm and cozy fire in Winter. 

38. The magic of a Christmas tree or candles during the Winter holiday season. 

39. The secure weight of a baby in your arms. 

40. A gentle kiss. 

41. A quiet walk. 

42. The joy of reading a book, magazine or newspaper. 



43. Fun time spent with those you love. 

44. Casual Friday at work. 

45. Seeing a play, concert or art exhibit. 

46. The fun and excitement of creating something, whether it is a home cooked meal, 

a painting, or a poem, etc. 

47. The smell of a favorite fragrance. 

48. Seeing the face of a loved-one when you return home after a long day. 

49. The excitement and adventure of travel to another city or country. 

50. Time spent in nature. 

51. Quiet time spent in prayer, reflection, or meditation. 

52. Receiving a pretty and thoughtful card or letter unexpectedly 

53. Watching your child sleep. 

54. Telling someone how much you love him or her. 

55. Hearing someone tell you how much he or she loves you. 

56. Running through the rain. 

57. Watching a thunderstorm. 

58. Telling, or listening to, an engaging story or a funny joke. 

59. Dancing with someone you love. 

60. A relaxing meal at a favorite restaurant. 

61. A pleasant and unexpected invitation. 

62. Watching something you enjoy on television. 

63. Eating popcorn on the sofa while watching a favorite movie. 

64. Hot chocolate on a cold day. 



65. Watching snow fall outside your window. 

66. Enjoying the brightly colored leaves in Fall. 

67. Lying on the beach in Summer. 

68. The taste of pure, fresh water. 

69. A safe neighborhood in which to live and work. 

70. Being tickled or tickling someone you love. 

71. Playing an instrument, or listening to someone else play an instrument. 

72. Using your hands to make or build something special. 

73. Planting flowers or working in your garden. 

74. A warm hug. 

75. An early morning jog. 

76. Help from a stranger or helping a stranger yourself. 

77. An unexpected “thank you.” 

78. A tall glass of lemonade on a hot Summer day. 

79. Driving with the windows down and the radio up. 

80. Witnessing a marriage. 

81. Attending a celebration with those you love. 

82. A romantic dinner or night at home. 

83. The knowledge that God loves you. 

84. Watching a child at play. 

85. Reading with your child. 

86. Singing in the shower. 

87. Sleeping in a warm, comfortable bed. 



88. Pampering yourself in some way that is special to you. 

89. Being treated to breakfast in bed, or some other special activity, by those you 

love. 

90. The feel of the wind in your hair. 

91. A good night’s sleep. 

92. The feeling of a job well done. 

93. The confidence to succeed. 

94. Hot soup when you aren’t feeling your best. 

95. Moonlight streaming through your window. 

96. Being true to you. 

97. Being grateful for all that you have. 

98. Serving others in some way close to your heart. 

99. Living life to the fullest. 

100.  Counting your blessings daily. 

101.  Remembering that “YOU” are one of God’s precious miracles! 

 

I hope you have enjoyed this little reminder of these extraordinary, everyday miracles!  
Keep this document close by, as a reminder of all the precious miracles that God places 
upon your path, each and every day. 
 
Your comments about this document are welcomed and appreciated.  Please feel free to 
contact me at: 828-675-9859  Or:  Kim@KimLoftis.com
 
All My Love, 
Kim Loftis 
http://www.kimloftis.com
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